
36. CYCLING, WALKING AND SAFE STREETS - NEW FOOTWAY 
SCHEMES AND ASSESSMENT OF PEDESTRIAN CROSSINGS 

 The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Operational Services seeking approval to 
progress four new footway schemes as part of the Cycling, Walking and 
Safer Streets (CWSS) funding and to commence with an assessment of 
identified pedestrian crossing sites. 

 The report recommended that the Council Executive: 

 1. Approve the new footway schemes detailed in Appendix 1 and 
instructs officers to proceed with their design and implementation; 

 2. Instruct officers to carry out assessments of the pedestrian 
crossing sites identified in Appendix 2; and  

 3. Instruct officers to bring back a report to a future Environment 
Policy Development and Scrutiny Panel on the assessment’s 
recommendations and a programme for delivery commencing from 
2021/22 onwards. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report. 

 


